
 

 

 

 

March 12, 2020 
 

National Science Foundation (NSF)  
DEVELOPS NEW WEBSITE FOR GUIDANCE ON COVID-19 

 
A MESSAGE FROM JEAN FELDMAN, HEAD POLICY OFFICE, NATIONAL SCIENCE 
FOUNDATION 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
  
NSF has developed a new website for the research community with detailed guidance on the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19). This includes guidance for awardee organizations, researchers and reviewers 
of NSF proposals. Please note that this website will be updated as new developments arise. 
  
Regards, 
  
Jean Feldman 
Head, Policy Office 
Division of Institution and Award Support 
Office of Budget, Finance & Award Management 

 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nsf.gov%2Fnews%2Fspecial_reports%2Fcoronavirus%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cmvalero%40MED.MIAMI.EDU%7Ccd0d5619794747db2f7f08d7c699b799%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C1%7C637196235819206704&sdata=4MfFhLSpr1HInr7Q8v%2B4WD2L0oVnVvOn1WF11juv45U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nsf.gov%2Fnews%2Fspecial_reports%2Fcoronavirus%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cmvalero%40MED.MIAMI.EDU%7Ccd0d5619794747db2f7f08d7c699b799%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C1%7C637196235819206704&sdata=4MfFhLSpr1HInr7Q8v%2B4WD2L0oVnVvOn1WF11juv45U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ora.miami.edu%2F&data=02%7C01%7CMValero%40med.miami.edu%7C39ae7ab53b9347af56b108d7bc7cc36c%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C0%7C637185116346236592&sdata=FRMVK9eONmDjZJuuaKy2dbV5%2FOO5kTUeFr78Y42sVnI%3D&reserved=0

